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Friday 20 October 2023

Dear parents/carers

Further to my previous letter dated 4 October, thank you to those who have contributed a donation
towards our Healthy Wraps project in Design and Technology.

As we are continuing the project into next half term, if you haven’t already made a donation, we
would be grateful if you would send £1 cash to school as a contribution towards the cost of the
ingredients.

As a reminder, every pupil will be given a shop bought tortilla wrap as well as a selection of
ingredients to choose from.

These ingredients include:
e Cucumber

Lettuce

Tomato

Pepper

Cheddar cheese

Soft cheese

Hummus

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us or speak to your child’s class teacher.
I thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely
Mawiow Switonski

Assistant Headteacher
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